

## **Twineham CofE School**



Enjoy ~ Believe ~ Respect ~ Achieve

Tel: 01444 881207 Fax: 01444 881048 Headteacher: Mr Scott Reece http://twineham.eschools.co.uk office@twineham.w-sussex.sch.uk

Twineham CE Primary School, Twineham, Haywards Heath, West Sussex, RH17 5NR

Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> June 2018

Dear Parents,

## **Class organisation for September 2018**

Please see below the class structure that will be in place from September 2018. The year groupings have worked well and will stay the same; this also enables us to offer strong continuity and progression within the curriculum.

Class	Year groups	Class Teachers	Teaching Assistants (please note our Teaching Assistants may work in other classes at certain times)
Buttercups	Reception and Year 1	Miss Alice Hunka and	Mrs Pauline Martin
		Mrs Tiffany Male	Mrs Mandy Borrer
			Mrs Penny Walker
Рорру	Years 2 and 3	Mrs Emily Turner and	Mrs Kim Thorpe
		Mrs Emily Slade	Mrs Alice Haynes
			Mrs Sara Rogers
Willow	Years 4 and 5	Miss Katie Molloy and	Mrs Louise Plowman
		Mrs Jodie Vaughan	(formerly known as Mrs Tucker)
Oakwood	Year 6	Mr Andrew Chapman	Mrs Jill Reeves

- Mrs Wendy Moss will continue to provide specialist lessons in music, French and grammar across classes
- Mrs Lizzie Cotton will continue to provide supply cover whenever possible (she was moving abroad but this has been delayed)
- Mrs Jan Bradbury will also be available for supply cover but will no longer be class-based.

We are greatly looking forward to welcoming **Miss Katie Molloy** and **Mrs Tiffany Male** to the team. Miss Molloy is relocating from Dorset; she is an experienced, dedicated and creative teacher who will bring great skill to the school. She will initially be with us whilst Mrs Claire Francis takes maternity leave which may be until Summer 2019.

Mrs Male joins us from West Hove Infants School and she has extensive experience in Key Stage 1 and Reception. She is an expert teacher with fantastic passion for learning and she joins Twineham









as a permanent Class Teacher from September. There will be further information in due course giving opportunities to meet Miss Molloy and Mrs Male.

If you have any questions regarding arrangements for next year please contact me directly. Every child has an opportunity to thrive with these arrangements and we are fortunate to have a talented team of staff who always work hard to make learning engaging, challenging and supportive.

Kind Regards,

Scott Reece Headteacher